
 
 

Do you speak a language that 
only a few people know? 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

We invite native and heritage speakers of indigenous languages and 
rare dialects to tell or sign stories at this year’s Sommerfest at TU 
Dortmund (4th of July 2019). Subsequently, they have the opportunity 
to explain the story’s significance and meaning to the audience in 
German or English.  
 

… then please contact  
philologie.ub@tu-dortmund.de until the 23rd of June  

 
 

 
  The Story Pavilion celebrates UNESCO’s International Year of Indigenous Languages  
  (https://en.iyil2019.org/). 


